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17th July 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

We are fast approaching the end of term and I would like to take this opportunity to write to 

you before we break up for summer. First and foremost I would like to thank you for your 

support over the last academic year, it has been a very busy but very enjoyable year! 

 

Something that happens this time every year is that we have to say goodbye to a number 

of children who are moving on and we wish them and their families the very best of luck for 

the future. There will be a graduation ceremony for all leavers on Friday 17th July at 

12.30pm - if your child is leaving you are more than welcome to come along to support 

them. 

 

We hope those of you who were able to come to the Sports Day enjoyed the experience, it 

was a bit chaotic but the children were fantastic! The rest of this letter contains important 

information about the Pre-School from September. All this information, and a great deal 

more, can be found on our website www.stoughtonpreschool.co.uk so please take the time 

to have a look if you get the chance. 

 

Autumn Term Dates 

The term dates for autumn are detailed below. Please note that the first day back after the 

summer holidays will be on 7th September. 

 

Open: Monday 7th September to Friday 23 October (7 wks) 

Closed: Half Term 26 October to 30 October (1 wk) 

Open: Monday 2 November to Friday 18 December (7 wks) 

Closed: Christmas Break 21 December to 1 January 

Back to pre-school on Monday 4th January! 
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Afternoon Sessions: 

From September we will be opening on a Tuesday afternoon in addition to Monday and 

Wednesday afternoons. We still have a few afternoon sessions available so if you are 

interested please see Mandy or Zoe. 

 

Staff Changes 

On a sad note I wanted to let you know that we are saying goodbye to two fantastic 

members of the team. Charlotte, who has worked at the Pre-School for the last three 

years, has decided to work for a local family supporting their daughter Isabel. You may 

remember our recent fund rising event that took place for Isabel who is suffering from Late 

Infantile Battens disease. 

 

Lynn has also decided to say goodbye after three years here at Stoughton. She has 

recently become a grandmother and would like to spend as much time as possible with 

her new granddaughter, who can blame her! 

 

We would all like to say a big thank you to both of these lovely ladies for all of their hard 

work and wish them the best of luck in their new adventures. 

 

I hope you have a relaxing summer break and I look forward to welcoming you back in 

September. As always, if you have any questions in the meantime please do contact me. 

 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Mandy Holloway 
 
Stoughton Pre-School Manager 
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